

Thursday, June 6, 2017

Dear Trinity Student,

God's blessings to you in this exciting time of your life and education!

Please find attached this year's Trinity scholarship application, complete with instructions. For those of you who are new to the opportunity, we hope you enjoy a process that seeks to celebrate the skills and abilities of all students. Rather than simply rewarding performance—a merit-based approach—Trinity's Ministry of Scholarships is taking a more grace-based approach, seeking to support education for any number of good and productive reasons.

The **deadline** for scholarship applications is the end of the business day, **June 23, 2017.** You can return your application electronically (trinitymatters@besidethesea.org), send it by mail (1340 11th Street, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266) or make arrangements for a hard copy to be hand-delivered to the church office.

Trinity Scholarship application instructions are available on our website's <u>resources page</u> @ www.besidethesea.org.

Best wishes on your Trinity scholarship application as well as with other sources of financial aid, and with the remainder of this school year. I look forward to seeing some of you at worship.

In Faith, Through Faith,

Pastor Luther Martell Trinity Senior Pastor